
 
                                                                                                 

 
 

June 9, 2022 

 

Subject: BFI/Republic Landfill 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

As you know, the Township is constructing a dedicated force main to resolve the leachate disposal 

problem at the Landfill.  I am writing to inform you that on Monday, June 13, our contractor, 

KMetz, Inc., will begin construction and installation of the force main.  The initial installation 

work will begin near the corner of Lani and Lori Streets, and extend through a utility easement to 

Carnegie Street during the first phase of construction.  All residents along the force main 

construction route are receiving written reminders at their homes regarding this project, and are 

provided with contact information if they have any questions.     

 

I will continue to communicate with residents at every phase of this project until it is completed. I 

encourage you to reach out to the Township Utilities Director at 732-521-1700 with any questions 

or concerns throughout this project.  

 

Thank you all for your attention to this important matter.  
 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Dalina 
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